
 WELCOME BACK! 
 We hope everyone enjoyed their summer break! 

 The St. Francis Morning Snacks program and the St. Francis Breakfast Club will be 
 back for the 2022-2023 school year. 

 More information about the starting dates and registration will be available in the 
 coming weeks. 

 If you have any questions please contact us at: 

 sfebreakfastandsnacks@gmail.com 


